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Last week in Year 3:

Year 3 had a very special visitor in the 
classroom at the start of the week!
We saw this as a perfect opportunity 
to put our English learning into 
practise and write Miss Bourlet a 
letter to tell her about Sheldon’s visit. 
The children worked incredibly hard 
with the handwriting and presentation 
of their letters!



Last week in Reception:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 6 with 97% and 
Class 11 with 96%. Our whole school target is 97%.

Last week in Reception we were learning about ‘Me and my family’. We talked about the 
things we liked and were good at. We talked about how we were the same and how we 
were different and how amazing and great it was to be individual! We learned lots about 
each other. 
Reception also began their phonics journey, learning s, a, m, d and the red word ‘I’. This 
meant that we could write a sentence straight away to show everyone how old we are! What 
brilliant writing!



Last week in Nursery:

We explored the elements of nature. The children were 
fascinated by the torrential rainstorm and had great fun 
exploring movement using streamers outside in the very 
windy weather!
We’ve been reading the story The Little Red Hen and 
thinking about how we can be kind and helpful to our 
friends. We have been learning the action rhyme:
Slice, slice the bread looks nice
Spread, spread butter on the bread
On the top spread jam so sweet
Good enough for us to eat!
We baked bread and tried different flavour jams. The apple 
and blackberry and rhubarb and ginger were very popular! 



     Dates for your calendar:

11th October - 5 to 7 p.m. - parents’ evening appointments for children in Y1 to Y6
12th October - 3.30 to 6 p.m. - parents’ evening appointments for children in Y1 to Y6
23rd October to 27th October - half term holiday week
Week beginning 6th November - safer cycling training for Y5
29th November - Flu vaccinations available for all children (more info will follow)
Wednesday 20th December - last day of Autumn term 

All term dates for 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that holidays in 
term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may 
receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


